
Report S.A.F.E. meeting Friday December 4, 2020 

- Participants: Inayet Erdin, Martin Seibt, Bart Deferme, Natascha Coene 

- Online 

Logo competitions 

- Both schools have completed their logo competitions and asked both 

students and teachers to vote for their favourite logo.  

- The winners of both schools will be given the assignment to work out a joint 

logo on the basis of their own logos and the logos of other participants. 

Email addresses will be exchanged and in January a meeting with two 

teachers will be planned to work out the joint logo. 

- Both schools will send the participating logos to each other and display them 

at their schools and also show them at their websites and social media. The 

logos will also be put into the eTwinning Space. 

- The winners of the logo competitions get film tickets as a prize. 

 

eTwinning Space 

To be put in: 

- Elevenies and haikus (Natascha, Inayet)  

- Logos (Natascha, Inayet) 

- Reports of our meetings (Bart) 

 

Next meeting: 20:00 on January 15, 2021 

 

 


